
From: Deborah Witzburg <dwitzburg@igchicago.org> 

Sent: Monday, December 2, 2024 11:11 AM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Re: Details for swearing in 

  

  

Good morning! Confirming that I attended this event this morning as described.  

  

Thanks, 

Deborah 

  

From: Deborah Witzburg <dwitzburg@igchicago.org> 

Sent: Monday, November 25, 2024 5:28 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: FW: FW: Details for swearing in 

  

  

Steve, 

I’ve been invited in my official capacity to attend the swearing-in ceremony for the new Cook County 

State’s Attorney. As described below, there will be receptions with food before and after the ceremony;  I 

am planning to attend those as well. 

  

Please let me know if you need anything else from me. 

  

Thanks, 

Deborah 

  

  [Warning: External email] 

  

  [Warning: External email] 
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From: Eileen O'Neill Burke for State's Attorney <rsvp@justiceforcookcounty.com> 

Sent: Friday, November 22, 2024 10:15 AM 

To: Deborah Witzburg <dwitzburg@igchicago.org> 

Subject: Re: FW: Details for swearing in 

  

  

Thank you for your RSVP for the Swearing-In Ceremony for Hon. Eileen O'Neill Burke, Cook County 

State's Attorney-Elect.  

  

The ceremony will take place on Monday, December 2, 2024 at The Ivy Room (12 E Ohio St, Chicago). 

Doors open at 9:00 AM, and there will be a pre-reception with breakfast pastries and coffee. The 

ceremony begins sharply at 10:00 AM, and a reception with light fares will follow. 

  

We look forward to seeing you there! 

  

On Fri, Nov 22, 2024 at 10:13 AM Deborah Witzburg <dwitzburg@igchicago.org> wrote: 

Hello, 

I will be delighted to attend the swearing in. Thank you so much for the invitation. 

  

Best, 

Deborah Witzburg 

  

From: Don Black <don@justiceforcookcounty.com> 

Sent: Thursday, November 21, 2024 2:34 PM 

To: Deborah Witzburg <dwitzburg@igchicago.org> 

Subject: Details for swearing in 

  

  

WARNING - This message is from outside the Office of Inspector General email system.  Do not open 

links or attachments from untrusted sources. Please report suspicious messages using the "Report 

Phish" button on the Outlook ribbon. 
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See attached! 

  

WARNING - This message is from outside the Office of Inspector General email system.  Do not open 

links or attachments from untrusted sources. Please report suspicious messages using the "Report 

Phish" button on the Outlook ribbon. 



 

 


